
 

 

 

 

TOWN OF ORANGETOWN 
 

NORTH MIDDLETOWN ROAD PEDESTRIAN LINK TO 

THE PEARL RIVER BUSINESS DISTRICT PROJECT 
 

CONSTRUCTION COMMENCEMENT NOTICE 

 

FINAL PROJECT PLANS MAY BE VIEWED AT THE HIGHWAY DEPARTMENT ADMINISTRATIVE OFFICE UPON REQUEST.  FOR APPOINTMENT PLEASE CALL 845-359-6500. 

mailto:highwaydept@orangetown.com

